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Burke, Ruth A

From: Allison Morrill <activism@capacities.org>
Sent: Friday, August 10, 2018 2:43 PM
To: Crawford, Jeff S
Subject: Keep Maine's Air Clean!

Dear Jeffrey Crawford, 
 
I am vehemently opposed to petition by the Department of Environmental Protection to remove most of Maine 
from the Ozone Transport Region. Maine should be strengthening, not weakening its participation in this 
agreement, and exhibit positive leadership. Since we are situated downwind, if other states leave, their departure 
will result in more ozone pollution for Maine. We have some of the highest rates of asthma in the entire 
country. For these reasons, it is critical that we stay fully committed to the clean air protections of this 
agreement.  
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Allison Morrill 
 
,  


